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• A non-credit “Meat Cutting” training program is included in the C3T1 

grant.  The College will be using retrofit funds for an electrical upgrade in 
the HawCC cafeteria for meat cutting and processing equipment.  The 
electrical modifications will be done the second half of May so training can 
begin in early June. 

 
• OCET is working with the transportation industry to develop a Commercial 

Drivers License (CDL)  training program on the campus for individuals 
seeking truck driver positions.  This program is based on  Leeward CC’s 
successful program and will prepare individuals for the Type A CDL 
license.  Trucking companies will assist the College in providing instructors 
and trucks for the hands-on portion of the training.  The target date is 
Spring 2016. 

 
• Watch for the newest May-August OCET brochure coming out soon either 

on-line or at the OCET office. 


